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Zapp Precision Metals GmbH, Letmather Straße 69, 58239 Schwerte, Germany  

To all customers of the 
German sites of the  
Zapp Precision Metals GmbH (ZPM) 
and 
Zapp Precision Metals (Sweden) AB  

 

  

Contact: Dr.-Ing. Wolfgang Püttgen, Quality Management 

Phone +49 2304 79-123, Fax +49 2304 79-6123, wolfgang.puettgen@zapp.com 

 

01 March 2024 
Declaration of our grades -California Proposition 65

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
we would like to make the following statement with reference to your inquiry: 
 
As a supplier of semi-finished metal products, we are aware that according to "The Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986" of the US state of California (California 
Proposition 65), the presence of certain listed substances in products sold in the state of 
California leads to an obligation on the part of the manufacturer or distributor to label or 
warn. 
 
We have therefore conducted a full analysis of California Proposition 65 and determined its 
scope as defined by law. According to this law, we do not sell a "consumer product" but a 
product exclusively for trade and industry. This means that we are not subject to the 
obligation to label our deliveries with a warning for the presence of hazardous substances. 
 
For any further questions do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Best regards 
 

 
Dr.-Ing. Wolfgang Püttgen 
Quality Management Representative of the Zapp Group 
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